

Walk to School Week

Dear Parents,

Please note Monday 21st to Thursday 24th May is our annual 'Walk to School Week'. We have enjoyed supporting this event in previous years and hope it will be a big success again this year.

If you wish to take part, children and parents should meet at the car park, behind Massey's Butchers at 8.40am sharp. We encourage all parents to join in the fun! **Children in Nursery to P4** must be accompanied by a grown up. Lots of teachers will be there too!!

Many Thanks, T Campbell